
Stories will be showcased 
at a national event in 

September 2020 

Prizes will be awarded for all 
stories that are showcased  

Closing date for submissions 
May 29th 2020

ppli.iejct.ie Delivering

Work individually or in groups to create a story in 
your target language using digital technology 

To view stories visit whatsyourstoryshowcase.ie

Prepared in collaboration with Sara Lis Ventura, UCC

Please note that the closing date for submissions 

has been extended to  May 29th 2020



National MFL Digital Story Award 

An elective workshop for teachers of junior cycle French, German, Italian and Spanish. 

Junior Cycle for Teachers (JCT) and Post-Primary Languages Ireland (PPLI) are delighted to 
offer the ‘What’s Your Story?’ National MFL Digital Story Award to teachers and students.  

What? 
This award encourages students to combine their language and digital skills through the 
practice of digital storytelling to tell their own story. The initiative is also accompanied by an 
elective Professional Learning Experience for teachers (2 hours) which will explore the 
process of digital storytelling and how it can support language learning.  

Why? 
This exciting and engaging initiative supports many of the junior cycle learning outcomes and 
will provide students with the opportunity to use their language skills for authentic purposes. 
The most creative and language-rich examples will be showcased online and at the joint PPLI, 
JCT and PDST conference in September 2020. Those invited to have their work showcased 
will have their digital story acknowledged with a prize and a plaque for their school. 

How? 
Teachers who want to get involved and facilitate this initiative in their schools should book 
into one of the elective workshops to acquire the essential skills required to use digital 
storytelling in the MFL classroom.

When? 

Submission Deadline: 29th May 2020  

Details for submission for the showcase 
andworkshop dates can be found on 
www.jct.ie/modern_foreign_languages/news_events 

PPLI, JCT & PDST Conference:  
26th September 2020

If they have any questions, go to this link 
http://bit.ly/2x99i6U


